Rosenberg Corey

From: Rev Joseph Santos-Lyons <joseph@apano.org>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:44 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Yes on HB 2004

I'm a landlord and | support HB 2004. This is smart policy to protect our investments by maintaining Stable Homes for
Oregon Families.

Rev. Joseph Santos-Lyons from the field mobile/text 503-512-0490



